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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 8:23 AM
To: 'Leslie Hines'
Subject: RE: Docket number 160186

Good morning Ms. Hines, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Leslie Hines [mailto:sugarman525@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 10:16 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket number 160186 
 
To the Florida Public Service Commision: 
 
I am outraged to learn of the fixed service fee increase proposed by Gulf Power Company to the 
Florida Public sevice Commision. Electricity rates here in Florida are already too high, and this 
service fee to inflate the bottom line for Gulf power Company is outrageous. In the face of falling 
energy prices across all spectrums , Gulf power should be dropping rates and lowering fees. There is 
no excuse for this increase. 
 
Please do your part to protect consumers here in Florida. Our cost of living, because of inflated 
energy prices, is unacceptable. 
 
Cordially,  
 
Leslie N Hines, III 
1411 Wilson Avenue  
Pensacola, FL 32507 
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